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WEEK 4 
 
We are already half way through the first half term! September has flown by and it has been another busy 
week at the Academy. Here is a little snippet of what’s been going on at JLA this week. 
 

 
OPEN EVENING 

 
We had a fantastic turnout for Open Evening last night! Thankfully, we had 
plenty of our current students on hand to help staff showcase their 
departments and so you could see the full range of what we have to offer here 

at Joseph Leckie Academy. I wonder, did Mr Benbow 
manage to convince you that Maths really is fun? How 
about in Business Studies, did the Brand Taste Test 
catch you out? I also hear there were some Oscar 
winning performances over in Drama, did you manage 
to see one of our future stars in action?   

 
All of students involved in Open Evening were an absolute credit to the Academy and we are very proud of 
each of them for playing their part in what is a very important date in the Academy calendar. If you were in 
attendance, hopefully you managed to see as much of the Academy in action as possible and you may find 
some of these photographs and faces look very familiar!  
 
If you didn’t get to see us this week, there is still time as we have another Open Morning on Monday from 

9.00am. Visit the website to book your place! 
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CLASS CHARTS  
 

We have ended September on a really positive week with lots of positive 
behaviour points awarded to students! A huge round of applause to 7NA who 
have earned the title Form of the Week AGAIN!!!  Not only that, they have 
topped last week’s 602 points with 633 this week!  Year 7 
continue to hold onto their crown as Year Group of the 
week too, well done!  

 
We do have a new leader in the Houses though!! Drum roll please…. Round of applause 
Hercules, who have crept up on Perseus and have taken the lead! Mr Grainger will be 
pleased, Mr Taylor less so I am sure! Nevertheless, it’s still a close one, with Perseus, 
Orion and Zodiac all joint second!!!!  
 
Please make sure you have downloaded the app to keep up to date with all the latest information 
regarding your child. 

 
 

DID YOU KNOW? 
 

Did you that today, 29th September is National Teaching Assistants’ Day? Well as part of the workforce here at the 
Academy we have a whole host of excellent Teaching 
Assistants who really the eyes and ears of a classroom! 
Their work is particularly important for making 
classrooms a more inclusive space for children with 
special educational needs and disabilities and we want to 
say a huge thank you to our Teaching Assistants in 
particular for their hard work with our students! I am 
sure the students you support would agree!  

 
LOOKING AHEAD 

 
Do you have a child who is looking for a place in Sixth Form? We have 
an array of subjects on offer here at Joseph Leckie Academy and we 
are inviting you to come along and see for yourself! Staff will be on 
hand to answer all of your questions and find out why Joseph Leckie 
Academy Sixth Form is the perfect choice for your child.  
 
Wishing you all a very restful weekend! It’s the start of a new month 
next week, let’s make it a good one! 
 

 

 


